
Parks, Jazel

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:
Attachments:

Bayssie, Mekonen
Friday, October 08, 2010 10:39 AM
Burke, John; Lin, Bruce
RE: RG 1.54 Rev 2
RE: Replace this document with the correct version

John,

We requested a correction immediately after it was posted and they said the replaced but apparently they did
not.

See the attached email that I resent few minutes a go with the corrected version.

Mekonen

From: Burke, John
Sent: Friday, October 08, 2010 10:35 AM
To: Bayssie, Mekonen; Lin, Bruce
Subject: RE: RG 1.54 Rev 2

No, this is not the file with the two changes made to RP C4. Bruce has it, and he is out of the office until
Tuesday.

John Burke, PE
Senior Engineer
(301) 251-7628
Wohn. burkea.nrc..ov

From: Bayssie, Mekonen
Sent: Friday, October 08, 2010 9:49 AM
To: Burke, John; Lin, Bruce
Subject: RE: RG 1.54 Rev 2

John,

We can request the correct version to be posted. Could you let me know. What the correct version is? Is this
the correct version? It might not have your two comments that you added.

Thanks,

Mekonen

From: Burke, John
Sent: Friday, October 08, 2010 9:10 AM
To: Bayssie, Mekonen; Lin, Bruce; Borges, Jennifer; Koshy, Thomas
Subject: RG 1.54 Rev 2

Mekonen, the RG that is on the public web site is the wrong version. It is not the one with the changes we
asked to have made to Reg Position C 4

John Burke, PE
Senior Engineer
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